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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

NoAstT

Division Advisory No.0 2 Z's. 2023
February 14, 2023

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the
information of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

Attached is a letter from Rev. Fr. Jonei D. Lamiia, Archdiocesan Vocation
Director, Commission on Vocations, Archdiocese of Capiz dated February 9, 2023
regarding the Annual Vocation Campaign to promote the vocation for priesthood
from March 11-13, 2023.

Participation to this activity shall be voluntary and shall be compliant with DepEd
Order No. 9, s. 2005 “Instituting Measure to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and
insuring Compliance Therewith”.

For more information and verification, contact:

Rev. Fr. Jonel D. Lamila

Archdiocesan Vocation Director

Commission on Vocation

Archdiocese of Capiz

Chancery Office, 5800, Roxas City

P.O. Box 44, Tel. (036) 6215-595; FAX (036) 6211-053

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 620 2371
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph




COMMISSION ON VOCATIONS

| Archdiocese of Capiz

? Chancery Office, 5800 Roxas City

P.O. BOX 44, Tel. (036) 6215-595; FAX (036) 6211-053

February 09, 2023

DR. MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Schools Division of Capiz

Banica, Roxas City

Dear Sir:
Peace be with you!

The Archdiocese of Capiz will hold its annual vocation campaign to promote the vocation to the
priesthood from March 11 to 15, 2023. We will be assigning seminarians to different parishes, quasi-
parishes, and mission-stations of the Archdiocese to be vocation promoters. It is our desire that our
seminarians will be able to meet particularly the Grade-6, the Grade 10, the grade 12 students under
your jurisdiction.

May we, therefore, request from your good office an endorsement letter for the said reason and allow
our seminarians to talk to your students on the abovementioned dates.

In line with our preparations for the said event, we would like to ask for the updated lists of school
administrators/principals of the schools under your jurisdiction for purposes of communication,

Your generous support will be highly appreciated by the undersigned. With my warmest prayers and
regards to you and your staff.

In Christ,

D. LAMILA
‘ocation Director




